
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Professional review statement 
 
 
The statement must be the applicant’s own work, must be in English and all details should 

be in chronological sequence. It should describe clearly the applicant’s lighting background 

and experience and must demonstrate his/her specific expertise in light and lighting.  

 

The statement details should focus on activities which demonstrate the attainment of 

competence and responsibilities of a technical or artistic rather than a managerial nature, 

and indicate the approximate percentage of time devoted to light and lighting in each post. 

It should be clear what has been undertaken personally by the candidate. 

 

The statement will be treated as confidential by the Society, and any interviewers. 

However, it is the applicant’s responsibility to secure any necessary clearance from 

employers.  

 

 

The review will normally occupy between two and three A4 pages of typescript. 
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